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BY EMAIL 

February 7, 2024 

Elise Andrey 
Director, Applications Delivery 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
7th Floor South Tower 
Toronto Ontario  M5G 2P5 

Dear Ms. Andrey:  

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Renewable Generation Funding  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0291 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated 
February 6, 2024, requesting a second extension to file the interrogatory responses 
from February 8, 2024, to February 22, 2024. In that letter, you indicate that Hydro One 
Networks Inc. continues to work through issues with the Renewable Generation 
Connection Rate Protection (RGCRP) model assumptions and the associated historical 
account entries to ensure that all amounts are accurate prior to submitting its 
interrogatory responses. Because of the foregoing, Hydro One Networks Inc. will not be 
able to file its interrogatory responses on February 8th, 2024. 

In the letter, Hydro One Networks Inc. also offers to schedule a session with OEB staff 
to discuss its changes to the RGCRP model assumptions following its interrogatory 
response submission. 

The OEB grants Hydro One Networks Inc.’s request for an extension. Hydro One 
Networks Inc. shall file responses to interrogatories by February 22, 2024. The 
application remains paused, and the OEB will resume processing the application once 
the responses to interrogatories are received. In addition, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
should work with OEB staff to schedule the session to discuss changes to the RGCRP 
model assumptions and any outstanding issues prior to the interrogatory response 
submission.  

The dates for other procedural steps in Procedural Order No. 1 will also be extended by 
35 days.  
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Any written submission by OEB staff shall be filed with the OEB and served on all other 
parties by March 13, 2024. 

Hydro One Networks Inc. may file a written reply submission with the OEB by March 28, 
2024. 

Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Narisa 
Jotiban, at Narisa.Jotiban@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: All parties  
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